Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 1:43 PM
To: Heidi Siegel <Heidi.Siegel @kci.com>

Cc: heidisiegel2 @gmail.com; Bruce Reed <Bruce.Reed@kci.com>
Subject: KCI Planning Department

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Oakland Park. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
are expecting the information and recognize the sender.

All,

KCl has decided to close its Fort Lauderdale Planning Practice. | have worked over the last couple
weeks to wrap up as many loose ends as | could.

While KCl and | are exploring how | may assist with outstanding projects in the future, please contact
Bruce Reed directly regarding any outstanding planning work — bruce.reed@kci.com.

| am actively seeking my next steps and grateful for the projects | have led over the last few years.
Feel free to reach out at heidisiegel2@gmail.com or 954-654-0574.

Be well,

Heidi

"My mission in life is not merely to survive, but to thrive; and to do so with some
passion, some compassion, some humor and some style." —Maya Angelou
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